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Hello, 

 

I want to express my support of zoning changes in Oregon’s cities. I believe zoning 

rules preventing density should be overridden. Additionally, I believe our Urban 

Growth Boundaries should be locked in place. Though I know that’s not in this bill, I 

do believe it should be. We need to preserve wilderness, stop sprawl, and make 

cities walkable with more robust public transit. This will only happen if rules against 

density go away. Any amendments that help in this direction I am in complete support 

of. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


